A meeting of the Board of Selectmen was held on Monday, May 22, 2017 at 9:35 am.

Present: John Margie, Chairman; David Sheedy, Vice Chairman; William Dowling, Clerk; George Samia, Town
Administrator; Peter Spagone, Jr., Board of Health Chairman; John Haines, DPW Director; Attorney John Clifford, Town
pounsel; Fran Yanuskiewicz, Weston & Sampson; and Gloria Mitchell, Administrative Assistant.

f(é)ard of Heaith Chairman, Peter Spagone, Jr. stated the reason for the meeting was fo update the Selectmen with the
Sewer Project.

Fran Yanuskiewicz from Weston & Sampson gave an update of the projects and due to no sewer commission in East
Bridgewater the project falls under the purview of the Board of Selectmen,

DPW Director, John Haines stated the town needs to prepare for any businesses coming forward that want to connect to
the treatment plant and have procedures in place.

Attorney John Clifford mentioned that this is a limited commodity. A criteria needs to be set up with the rules and
regulations and an advisory group should be set up to work on the requirements and to make recommendations to the
Selectmen.

There was some discussion in regards to the advisory group and the future possibility of phase 2 of the project.

M/Sheedy, s/Dowling, motion to adjourn,
VOTE: Yes — Margie, Sheedy, Dowling; a unanimous vote in favor.

Meeting adjourned at 10:51 am
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